Bradford City
Fire Fighters
Local 655

It’s that time again!

Easter time is quickly approaching. We at the Bradford
City Firefighters Local 655 would like to invite you to our
Annual Easter Egg Hunt for the area children. The hunt
will be held rain or shine on:

Saturday March 23rd 11:00 A.M. at Callahan Park.

The “hunters” will be divided into the following age
groups: 2-4, 5-7, and 8-10 yrs.

For more information please call Bradford City Fire Department Central
Station  at  (814)368-3141 or email Cathy Mealy at
cmealy(@bradfordcityfire.com

Have a Safe and Happy Easter! We hope to see you there!!!
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